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Dear Friends, 
 
Jesus showed us by his example, how to be a servant.  Phil. 2:7 “ But made himself of no reputation, and took upon him the form of a 
servant, and was made in the likeness of men”. He suffered like we do and sacrificed himself so that we could become a living 
sacrifice.  Jesus submitted to the Father’s will , when he prayed, “Father, if thou be willing, remove this cup from me, nevertheless 
not my will, but thine, be done”. Luke 22:42 Then Paul said as a servant of Jesus Christ, he was separated unto the gospel of God.  
Romans 1:1 
  

Person of the month: This month we want to recognize Bro. Klaus Kastner, a German man that owns 
a Bed & Breakfast in Selinunte, a town about 20 miles from us, that has been faithful to the services 
now for about 4 months.  It is such a blessing that when he has German guest in his Bed & Breakfast 
Inn, he brings them to the services.  This is a picture of one of the families and friend that he brought 
this past month.   Bro. Klaus is the man with the blue shirt 
Please pray for Bro. Klaus’ health because he has had Open Heart surgery twice in the past 2 years. 
  
V. B. S. in Catania  The Vacation Bible School was a great success.  We had a daily average of 21 
boys and girls. We taught them Bible verses, songs and grafts, but the most important thing we taught 

them was the Bible. Bro. Calogero taught the Missionary story daily and did a great job.  On Friday at the close of the story we gave 
an invitation and 5 precious young people accepted Christ as their personal Saviour.  Saturday evening we had the closing services in 
which the parents were invited to hear and see what their children had done the past week.  The children quoted their verses they had 
learned and sang the songs with much enthusiasm, in which the parents were very happy at their accomplishments. Bro. Calogero & I 
each gave a short message from the Bible and following the service, we had a Cook Out with Hot Dogs and Hamburgers for everyone. 
All in all we praise the Lord for the 5 precious souls that were saved and the time we had of sharing the gospel with the parents. 
  

            
    The kids on Saturday evening        Alfio playing one of the songs      Bro. Calogero teaching the lesson 
  
Alfio is the grandson of one of the ladies that was saved 15 years ago.  He has studied the classical guitar for 5 years and plays 
beautifully.  By the way, he is only 12 years old. 
  
The weather her in Sicily the past 2 weeks has been very hot.  During the VBS the temperatures reached temperatures of  about 112 to 
115 degrees, but thank the Lord he has sent in a cool breeze the past 2 days. 
  
We are so thank for your faithful prayers for the VBS and for the ministry here in Sicily.  Until next month, may God continue to bless 
each of you and your ministries. 
  
In Christ, 
The Jordans  
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